
Untitled 
From: Rishi Johari [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2012 4:10 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Potential locations for USPTO office 

To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to you to recommend Austin, Texas as a future location of a USPTO 
satellite office. Austin is a desirable place to live as it home to many tech 
companies in the state of Texas. Cost of living is very affordable along with not 
having state income taxes is a plus for residents. Austin prides itself on the 
fitness and health of its residents by having scenic parks and recreational centers 
the weather here is good all year long with very few to none bad weather days for 
work and school. I hope you will consider moving an office to Austin 

Sincerely 
Rishi 
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